## Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum

To: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date: December 7, 2018

Town Board Meeting December 20, 2018 Re:

## Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the Holiday Project 2018:

Alec A Schwartz & Heather L Schwartz	\$ \$	300.00 75.00
		300.00
William A Threadgill & Rita Threadgill		
Elizabeth A Smith & Alan M Smith	\$	90.00
Alexander Cox DMD (Scarsdale Smiles)	\$	250.00
Vincent & Nancy Straface	\$	50.00
Felix John Petrillo & Laura C Petrillo	\$	600.00
Jeremiah C Harrington & Noreen Harrington	\$	500.00
Judy S Fink	\$	50.00
Stuart Brodsky & Lynda Brodsky	\$	100.00
John D Harrington	\$	300.00
Evan Podolak & Amy Podolak	\$	50.00
Harrison Professional Fire	\$	150.00
Thomas G Ryan & Anne M Ryan	\$	150.00
Louis Felice Inc.	\$	150.00
Helen Cannistraci	\$	150.00
Lucy M Udell & Jeffrey A Udell	\$	150.00

Total Holiday Project 2018 donations received to date is \$14,940.00